
 

 

 
 

 

EPM hereby informs the public: 

 

Aguas Nacionales, a subsidiary of Grupo EPM, was notified 

on Tuesday, June 18, by the Dispute Resolution Commission 

of the construction agreement of the Aguas Claras 

wastewater treatment plant of the decision made in favor of 

the Aguas de Aburra HHA Hispanic-Korean consortium, 

wherein a series of claims presented by the contractor is 

received. 

Given the complexity of the document, the Organization and 

its legal team are analyzing the ruling of the Commission. 

Aguas Claras, the country’s largest and most modern 

wastewater treatment plant, was built by EPM through their 

subsidiary, Aguas Nacionales. 

 

Medellin, June 18, 2019 


